
CSSMGA Quarterly General Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, April 24, 2012 
 

 

 

1. There were no financial issues to be discussed. The most recent financial 

statements were posted for review. 

2. A Ryder Cup tournament format will be held on May 15 and 22. Two team 

captains are needed to select team members. Members were requested to contact a 

Board member if they are interested in being one of the captains. Players that 

cannot play both weeks will be able to play individual matches each week.  

3. Members are reminded that they need to contact a Board member for either late 

cancellations or sign-up. Board member contact information is available on the 

website under the Contacts tab. 

4. Members were asked about an interest is having a 9 hole scramble tournament 

on Thursday evenings. Members should contact John Roos if they have an interest. 

5. May handicap information will be posted on the webpage this week. 

6. The gold tees have been eliminated from the course. Members who previously 

played from the gold tees will now play from the black tees. No adjustments in 

handicaps will be made from this change since it appears that some black tees have 

been moved up and some silver tees have been moved back. 

7. There are currently 84 CSSMGA members in the league. 

8. Tournament payouts to CSSMGA members were posted for review. 
 


